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The lack of sufficient funding for permanent supportive housing and homeless 

services in the City and County of Los Angeles is the most significant obstacle to 

ending homelessness. It is the official position of the San Fernando & Santa 

Clarita Valley Homeless Coalition that the City of Los Angeles, County of Los 

Angeles, or both should place an initiative on the November ballot that creates a 

dedicated revenue stream to build the housing and provide the services we need 

to effectively end homelessness in the region. 


